Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School



Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School (Matthew 7:24-27: The Wise and Foolish Builders)







Welcome back to Term 6. The final term for this academic year. This term in Worship we are looking at being patient. Are you waiting for something exciting?



Hedgehogs have been busy transforming their classroom to reflect their new learning linked to the film 'Encanto'.



Squirrels have been working hard learning how to write a persuasive letter. Some will be arriving on my desk shortly to persuade me on things in school.



Badgers The Y6 have been continuing their transition and now have to carry their school bags with them wherever they go including playtimes to get them used to having their belongings with them at all times. So far so good!

A massive thank you to the FOLSA team led by Mrs Rookledge for a really successful event on Monday. Fantastic work by all and super dancing and singing by all the children. Well done!



PROUD awards

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confidence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word PROUD.

- P Pleasure in work
- R Respect in work
- O Organised in work
- U Unique in work
- D Distinction

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their bags or on their school jumpers.



This week's PROUD winners are: Sophie, Alana, Alexandra & Lilly

A massive well done to you all!









Hedgehogs —George Y Squirrels —Oliver Ring Badgers —Isaac & Jacob





Christian Vision and Values Awards

Hedgehogs —Lilly Squirrels —Whole Class Badgers —Phoebe



Mobile Update - The new teaching space is taking shape with windows and has now been plastered inside. The new roof will be going on over the next few weeks. I had a meeting on Wednesday about the demolition and building of our two new main teaching classrooms for squirrels and badgers. Although this has been delayed by many things I have now seen the plans and chosen colours for the new classrooms and toilets!! This work is planned to begin in the new academic year. Thank you for your continued patience, but things are finally beginning to happen.



Online Safety - Please continue to talk to your children about the games and apps they are using online. Please keep that open conversation with your children.

https://beinternetawesome.withgoogle.com/en_uk/





We hope that you have been finding our Parent/Carer Wellbeing Newsletter useful. A reminder that if you need any wellbeing advice, guidance or support, please email wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk

On Tuesday 7th June we had a virtual visitor to assess the school to become a nurture accredited school. This is the email that I have received:

We are writing to congratulate your school on achieving the National Nurturing Schools Programme Award.

We were very impressed with the quality of your application and the time you and your team have spent collating the information and putting together your evidence, this was greatly appreciated.

We really enjoyed the assessment day and we were able to get a good understanding of your school and all the hard work which has gone into your application.

For Leeds and Broomfield this means that we have an accreditation for all the hard work, support, guidance and development that is given to all children to ensure that they flourish as a whole child.

I would like to say a thank you to all the staff, parents and children who were an amazing credit to Leeds and Broomfield. Well done all!

A video will be shared on our website over the next few weeks.



Monday 13 June @ 2:30 pm Coffee Afternoon with Mrs Coleman and myself Mrs Steer - This is an informal chance to have a cup of tea, a biscuit and chat to other parents and both myself and Mrs Coleman about anything!

Wednesday 15th June 315-4pm homework club.

Thursday 16th June - All classes Fieldwork trip to the local Park.

Friday 17 June Yr 5/4 First Aid Training in school (letter follow)

Monday 20th June yr 5/6 trip to Kingswood Activity centre CANCELLED

New YrR Taster Morning

27th June / 28th June 9 - 12 noon.

28th June 11:30am - Parents Information for new starters

Friday 8 July Year 5 Forest School

Friday 8 July - End of year Summer DISCO for all. 4:30 - 6pm. Followed by Year 6 camp on the field with bouncy castle and BBQ. Please keep the date free.

Parents Evening Wednesday 13th July 3:30 - 5pm ((letter to follow)

Parents Evening Thursday 14th July 4 - 6:30pm (letter to follow)

Friday 15- July Sports Day 12:30 for the afternoon. Join us for a picnic followed by sports afternoon

Thursday 21 July Last day of term (change due to Platinum Jubilee)

STORY TIME FOR PRE SCHOOLERS OR SIBLING

Please come and join us every other week

Wed 15th June 2:40pm

Mon 20th June 2:40pm

Mon 4th July 2:40pm

Tues 12th July 2:40pm

